
Exhibition on slope safety to open on
August 27 in Ma On Shan

     The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) will hold an
exhibition from August 27 to 30 at MOSTown in Ma On Shan to raise public
awareness of landslide hazards and the importance of slope safety.

     Through display panels, a game booth and a display model, the exhibition
will showcase information on landslip warnings and precautionary measures and
review serious landslide incidents in Hong Kong. 

     The exhibition will be held between 11am and 8pm from August 27 to 29
and between 11am and 7pm on August 30 at Level 2 Atrium C of MOSTown in Ma On
Shan. A geotechnical engineer from the CEDD will answer questions from the
public on slope safety and maintenance from 11am to 1pm on August 28.

     In view of the COVID-19 pandemic, anti-epidemic measures will be
implemented at the venue.

     Members of the public can call 1823 or visit the Hong Kong Slope Safety
website (hkss.cedd.gov.hk) for information on slope safety.
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